
WILLIAM L. NEICHTER 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 
1313 LYNDON LANE 

SUITE 115 
LOUISVILLE, KENTUCKY 40222 

(502) 429.0266 

May 13, 1993 
Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Rd. 
Frederick, MD 21702 

Dear Harold: 
EnClosed please find a year old article by Arthur Schlesinger. 
He seems to be receptive to your type of work. I think you should 
be sure that he has a copy of Whitewash I&II. I would eventually 

. send him two copies of your new book, in the hope that he reads one 
and passes on the other, if I were you.He seems very perceptive, 
but you can't assume he knows you and your work. 
If your work is to take its proper place in history, you need to be 
sure.th.at-it gets in the hands of prominent historians, that's 
why I placed your books in the UKArchives. 

I also enclose articles by David Belin and me about Mac Kilduff. 
I am also sending this material to Dave Wrone. 

The reason I sent you the Playboy article by Carl Oglesby 
is that I want you to see what passes for good writing these days. 
I also wanted to see if Playboy and others were receptive to my 
type of article, as soon as I write it! I am also sending you an 
article about plagiarism; I was receptive to your books because 
I felt I had already read them in parts that others stole from 
you- entire phrases. 

I am going to try to do a little work to see if we can find 
more work of Sen. Cooper to put in his archives. I am proud of the 
small part I have played in doing so already. I got another thank 
you from the library last week, and again they spelled my name wrong- 
I am in the computer that way, so God help me! 

Say Hi to Lil. 

Bill Neichter 


